



Dear Valued Patient.

We would like to inform you that Nelson Villar, FNP, AG-ACNP will no longer be a provider of Premier Community HealthCare as of August 31, 2023. While Mr. Villar will be greatly missed, we are very grateful for the outstanding care he provided to you and your family as patients of our health center.

Our Care Team is ready to answer any questions and connect you with other local skilled and compassionate Family Health providers. Please visit our website to view a full list of our providers: www.premierhc.org. As always, you may schedule appointments by calling 352-518-2000.

We are thankful for you entrusting us with your care and look forward to continuing to meet your healthcare needs.

In health,

Joseph D. Resnick, MHA Chief Executive Officer

